
KEXBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL : ART AND DESIGN 
PRINTING / COLLAGE VOCABULARY 

EYFS YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

colour, paint, pattern, 
repeating pattern, sponge 

 
cut, join, scissors, shape, 

snip 

colour, paint, pattern, 
repeating pattern, sponge 

 
cut, join, scissors, shape, 

snip 

colour, paint, pattern, 
repeating pattern, sponge 

 
cut, join, scissors, shape, 

snip 

colour, paint, pattern, 
repeating pattern, sponge 

 
cut, join, scissors, shape, 

snip 

colour, paint, pattern, 
repeating pattern, sponge 

 
cut, join, scissors, shape, 

snip 

colour, paint, pattern, 
repeating pattern, sponge 

 
cut, join, scissors, shape, 

snip 

colour, paint, pattern, 
repeating pattern, sponge 

 
cut, join, scissors, shape, 

snip 

 

collage, cut, glue, mixing, 
place, sort, squares, tear, 
arrange, features, gaps, 

texture 

 

collage, cut, glue, mixing, 
place, sort, squares, tear, 
arrange, features, gaps, 

texture 

 

collage, cut, glue, mixing, 
place, sort, squares, tear, 
arrange, features, gaps, 

texture 

 

  

colour, experiment, objects, 
press, printing, roll, shape, 

stamp, original print, 
printmaking, relief printing, 

texture, 

 

colour, experiment, objects, 
press, printing, roll, shape, 

stamp, original print, 
printmaking, relief printing, 

texture, 

 

colour, experiment, objects, 
press, printing, roll, shape, 

stamp, original print, 
printmaking, relief printing, 

texture, 

   
overlapping pattern, refine, 

shape, form, montage, 
precision, tessellation 

 
overlapping pattern, refine, 

shape, form, montage, 
precision, tessellation 

 

    

block, coiled string, line, 
block printing ink, inking 
rollers, layer, polystyrene 
printing tiles, precision, 

replicate 

 

block, coiled string, line, 
block printing ink, inking 
rollers, layer, polystyrene 
printing tiles, precision, 

replicate 

     
accurate patterns, arrange, 
plan and design, fix, mixed 

media 
 

      
arrange, block printing, 

mono printing, relief 
printing, tiles 

 


